From:

To: Manston Airport
Subject: Letter
Date: 02 December 2021 15:26:49

Dear sir/madam

I have wrote so many letters regarding this that you come up in my contacts in my email!
I am bemused that this is still continuing on.

There have been I believe over 11 reports stating the redevelopment of Manston would be
a bad idea

I live in ramsgate plains of Waterloo the flight path would be directly over my head and
that of my childrens, the schools they will be going to would be under the flight path. It
would be detrimental to our future life however on a wider scale it would impact so many
new and thriving businesses in Ramsgate which are based on tourism.

We do not want an airport here.

It is a planned cargo hub there is not the infrastructure to support this, we are based at the
end of the county imagine the gridlock trying to move goods from manston to midlands.
Why on earth would you choose Thanet as a cargo hub geographically it makes no sense.
But this has been reiterated by every report that has ever been made yet still it continues.
On a global scale we are supposed to be reducing carbon emissions we have deadlines and
targets. The redevelopment of manston would not allow us to hit these. We have an
environmental cliff edge coming at us the redevelopment of a cargo hub where there is
currently not one makes no viable sense.

How much more time will be wasted, how much more stress put upon the people of
Ramsgate, for a cargo hub that some old time dreamers missing the polluting smell of
aeroplane fumes with no vision of the future continue to insist we need .

Stop this please

Yours sincerely

Evelyn Mathews






